
If you have been prescribed Paxlovid for COVID-19 treatment you may enroll in 
the Patient Assistance Program operated by the drug manufacturer Pfizer. This 
will allow you to pay $0 for the medication. For more information please visit: 
https://www.paxlovid.com/enroll-in-co-pay-program. 
 
To get started with Patient Assistance Program enrollment call 1-877-219-7225 or 
visit the PAXCESS Patient Portal to see if you are eligible for enrollment in the 
PAXCESS Patient Support Program. 
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